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12th June 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Leavers’ Assembly & Leavers Disco 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly. Please come along to help celebrate your child’s 
successes throughout their time here at Colmers Farm Primary School and to also help us to begin to say our 
goodbyes.  
 
Although we appreciate that there is a while to go between now and the end of the school year, many parents 
have been asking already about dates and times of the assembly to book time off work, etc. We therefore 
thought we would confirm the arrangements as early as possible. 
 
A reminder: the assembly will be held on Thursday 18th July at 9.30am until approximately 11.30am. The 
assembly is called Colmers Got Talent.  For the event we will be requesting pupils to arrive in clothes which 
suit their talent.  In honour of the children and the event, we would kindly like to request for parents to 
please arrive dressed smartly (no jeans or hoodies).  
 
Following the performance, there will be an opportunity for pupils, parents and staff to mingle amid light 
refreshments and photo opportunities. We will have a ‘photo corner’ set-up.  You will be allowed to take 
pictures of/with your child with your own mobile phone cameras. You must, however, seek permission from 
parents first if you invite other children from the year group into the photograph. Please do not upload any 
photos onto any social media platform if they contain images of other children.  
 
Further to this, we are requesting (if possible) to not bring babies or toddlers to the assembly so that both 
the children and the audience can achieve maximum enjoyment from this performance. We appreciate for 
some this may not be an option: we understand and of course welcome you either way. We would also like 
to advise that only family members will be able to attend – this is due to the limitation on numbers in the 
hall.  
 
We really look forward to your support with your presence at this event as this will be a truly special 
moment for our Year 6. 
 
Please also note that the Year 6 Leavers Disco tickets are now available to purchase via Arbor. You can also 
pay for this via debit/credit card at the main school office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 6 Team 


